ATTENTION:

Personal Lines Producers!
Just a friendly reminder regarding RLI’s procedures on PUP endorsements.  RLI only processes endorsements on PUP policies for the following reasons:

1. Name of insured changes.  The named insured can consist of up to 2 unrelated individuals provided they reside in the same household. 

**A policy cannot be endorsed to reflect an estate or trust**


2.  Mailing/primary address of the insured changes.

3.  The insured requests an increase/decrease in their liability limit.

The insured is required to complete a renewal questionnaire each year which will update any exposures that he “acquires or discards” throughout the policy period.  Therefore, only the endorsement requests for the reasons listed above should be forwarded to your RLI representative for processing.  
If you have any questions or concerns about any portion of our RLI program, please contact Lynda Holt at (207) 623-1875 or visit our web site www.maineagents.com






